MOTION – Include Special Education Documents in the Special Education Plan (Richard Carter)
The documents (Special Education information brochures, IEP consultation letter, and Parent Concern Protocol) should be included in the Special Education Plan in order that they are reviewed annually (Richard Carter May 7, 2018).
This motion was put forward by Richard Carter, seconded by Nora Green and was passed unanimously.. 
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